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New York- Cultural Trip  
October 2023 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 
Kipling Tours, the travel provider, have confirmed the date and time of our New York tour, see below:  
 
Thursday 26th October- 31st October 
 

 

 
Students will be transported from school to Manchester Airport on the morning of Thursday 26th October for our 
afternoon flight. We will return to school midday on Tuesday 31st October.  
 
More information on the trip logistics will be provided in a parent/carer meeting this term, details of the meeting will 
be shared in advance.  
 
The second deposit of £150 is due on 10th February 2023, payment can be made on ParentPay any time before the 10th 
February.  
 
Please find a copy of the trip itinerary on the ‘letter for parents’ section of our school website: Letters for Parents - St. Wilfrid's R.C. 

College (st-wilfrids.org) 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Miss Tennet 
Acting Assistant Headteacher 

 
 


